
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Jarrod Bruderjbruder@sheriffsc.com

Date: 9/12/2017 11:10:48 AM
Subject: Re: Message from SLED Bizhub

​Thanks. I'm working on it.


From: Jarrod Bruder 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 10:00 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Message from SLED Bizhub 
 
Danny,
 
Sorry for the delay. This is the last information I had on drop boxes for prescription medications. I’m sure things may have changed by 
now, but this is what I had.
 
Let me know if you’ve got questions.
 
Thanks!
Jarrod

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Oneal, Frank" <foneal@sled.sc.gov>
 
Date: March 27, 2015 at 4:26:18 PM EDT
 
To: Jerrod Bruder <jbruder@sheriffsc.com>
 
Subject: FW: Message from SLED Bizhub

Jarrod,
 

This is the information for drop boxes. Let me know if you need
 
anything else.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: midlandsbizhub@sled.sc.gov [mailto:midlandsbizhub@sled.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 3:24 AM
 
To: Oneal, Frank
 
Subject: Message from SLED Bizhub
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